
60

uKnightingrere VISITOR / GUEST POLICY
our plan forour plan for

This policy change reflects the lifting of restrictions in 
Pennsylvania on June 28 and in Florida earlier. These less-
restrictive guidelines will apply to campus visitors and guests.  

Visitors and guests are welcome to Gannon’s campus. 
We ask that you refrain from visiting if you are ill or 
experiencing COVID-19 symptoms.

These lifted restrictions include eliminating the need for 
temperature checks and other screenings upon arrival to 
campus.
 
We recommend, in accordance with CDC guidelines, 
that those who are unvaccinated wear a face mask and 
maintain social distancing while inside Gannon’s buildings. 
For your convenience hand sanitizer will be available near 
major building entrances. Face masks will also be available 
across campus. 
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